
Dear Students, Parents and Teachers,

The Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center
invites you to an

Information Seminar on
Applying for American Universities

If you are interested in studying in the U.S. and would like to learn 
tips on how to

 apply to universities and colleges
 finance your education
 find programs and degrees
 take admissions tests (TOEFL, SAT, SAT Subject or ACT)

Please join us and the Assistant Director of Undergraduate 
Admissions from Northeastern University, Boston, MA!

On Thursday, October 14, 2010
3:00 pm - 4:00 pm

at
Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center

(1st Floor, Room 111)
1082 Budapest, Baross utca 62. (corner of Rigó utca)

Attendance is free, but advance registration is kindly requested
by phone: 462-8050 or e-mail: litkei@fulbright.hu


